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November 21, 2022 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Re: Docket No. UE 219—PacifiCorp, dba Pacific Power, Requests Approval of the 

Property Transfer Agreement for Lower Klamath Project Property 
 

In compliance with the second condition identified in the staff recommendations adopted by 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) in Order No. 21-242, entered July 29, 2021, 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power hereby notifies the commission that the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission (FERC) issued its Order Modifying and Approving Surrender of 
License and Removal of Project Facilities for the Klamath River projects on November 17, 2022 
(181 FERC ¶ 61,122).  No additional orders are required from FERC to begin the property 
transfer of the Lower Klamath Project Property.  
 
PacifiCorp will notify the Commission following closing of the property transfer.  
 
If you have any questions matter, please contact Cathie Allen, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at 
(503) 813-5934.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
 
 
 


